
AMERICAN SAMOA POWER AUTHORITY

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP)
RFP No: ASPA18.038.ESD-WTR         Closing Date & Time: Friday, April 20, 2018
Issuance Date: April 3, 2018                   No later than 2:00 p.m. local time
The American Samoa Power Authority issues a Request For Proposal (RFP) to invite qualified firms 
to submit formal, written proposals for the:

“SCADA Phase II Upgrade”
Submission 
An original and one PDF copy of the Proposal must be submitted in a sealed envelope marked: 
“RFP No. ASPA 18.038.ESD-WTR SCADA Phse II Upgrade”.    
Submissions are to be sent to the following address and will be received until 2:00 p.m. (local time), 
Friday, April 20, 2018:
	 Procurement Office 
	 American Samoa Power Authority 
	 P.O. Box PPB, Pago Pago, American Samoa 96799 
	 Attn: Ioana Uli, Procurement Manager
Any quote received after the aforementioned date and time will not be accepted under any cir-
cumstances.  Late submissions will not be opened or considered and will be determined as being 
non-responsive.
Document
The RFP package outlining the proposal requirements is available at the Procurement Office at 
ASPA’s Tafuna Compund, New Operations Building and may also be obtained from our Website: 
http://www.aspower.com.
Right of Rejection
The American Samoa Power Authority reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals and 
to waive any irregularities and/or informalities in the submitted proposals that are not in the best 
interests of the American Samoa Power Authority or the public.

Approved for Issuance: Utu Abe Malae, Executive Director

PO Box PPB, Pago Pago
American Samoa 96799
Phone No.: (684) 248-1234
bids@aspower.com


